ACADEMIC POLICIES COMMITTEE

MOTION: TO APPROVE THE USE OF THE“ADVISING FORM FOR STUDENTS ON ACADEMIC PROBATION” AND THE FOLLOWING RECOMMENDATIONS FOR ITS USE.
In order to provide for more effective and structured advisement of students on academic probation, the Academic Policies Committee recommends that the “Advising Form for Students on Academic Probation” be sent to students along with the letter from Admissions and Records indicating the need for these students to consult with an adviser.  The student should be instructed to fill out the form and bring the form to the meeting with the adviser.  

The Committee recommends that a link to a copy of the “Advising Form for Students on Academic Probation” be included on Admissions and Records, Official Forms webpage http://webapps1.csus.edu/admr/content/form/.
In addition, for declared students, the Committee recommends that departments receive a copy of this form, which would be included with the academic probation information sent to department chairs by Admissions and Records.  

The Committee also recommends that departments distribute a copy of the form to all faculty and/or staff responsible for advising their undergraduate majors.

For undeclared students, the Committee recommends that the Academic Advising Center receive a copy of this form, which would be included with the information sent by Admissions and Records.  
In both cases, the Committee recommends that the information sent by Admissions and Records indicate that the students have been instructed to bring the form to the scheduled meeting with their adviser.  
The form was developed in collaboration with the Academic Advising Center and approved by the Senate’s Academic Policy Committee along with the recommendations specified above. 
Approved and forwarded to the Executive Committee
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